
Each year the School Nurse Section of PSEA offers one scholarship PER REGION for 

the registration fee to the annual Department of Pupil Services (DPS) Conference. One 

application per region will be selected by random drawing from those submitted. 

Reimbursement will be made to you at the close of the conference. If you are interested 

in applying, please complete the application below and return it by March 31 of the 

current conference year to: 

Veronica Biegen 

PSEA 

400 N. Third St. 

PO Box 1724 

Harrisburg, PA 17105-1724 

 

DPS CONFERENCE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

Name: 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Home Address: 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

School District/County Employed: 

______________________________________________________________________ 

PSEA Region: ______________________________________   

Membership Dues Paid:  Yes   No 

Home Phone/Cell Phone: 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Personal email address: 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 


